
Hi, 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

Just want to let you know I have been submitting Docs since November for the LEEP grants for 

my business. The grant writer is great. Whomever approves these is not! Your guys are slow as 

molasses. Us growers are not able sell cannabis products this season for the exact reasons the 

Governor proposed and sent us this money. And if we do sell a pound of cannabis, it’s for 

nothing. Selling cannabis in this present market doesn't even cover the cost of our state and 

county permit fees. 

I finally agree now we need this subsidy but where is it? 

In regards, 

Russell Perrin 

Perrin family Farm 

 


